
 

 

January 19, 2007  

Mr. Ben Henson 
Executive Director, 
Appraisal Subcommittee 
2000 K Street. N.W. 
Suite 310  
!ashington, DC 20006  

JAN 24 2007  

Dear Ben:  

In preparation for anticipated questions during our biennial legislative session which 
commenced last week I have been asked by one of our Board Members to locate certain 
information as to the status of appraiser licensing and regulation in other states~ I am 
hoping that the Appraisal Subcommittee in its monitoring of state boards might have the 
following information and could share it with us.  

1. The number of licensed and certified appraisers in each of the 50 states. It is my 
expectation that several states will have less than 250 certified and licensed appraisers, 
making the situation in those states less than comparable with Texas.  

2. The number and names of states wherein the appraiser licensing and certification 
function is carried out by a self-directed and self-funded entity. By this I mean an entity 
which sets its own fees, retains its own fees, and establishes its own budget as opposed 
to having all fees deposited in a general state account from which the Legislature 
determines the amount to be appropriated to the licensing and regulatory function.  

3. The number and names of states where the licensing and regulatory function is 
carried out by an independent, stand-alone appraiser board which is not part of a larger 
state agency.  

4. The number and names of states which have received warning letters from the 
ASC over the past two years concerning aspects of their licensing and regulatory 
programs especially as it relates to their enforcement activities. I would like to be able to 
see if there is any relationship between the funding mechanism in the state (selfdirected 
vs appropriated) and the existence of problems identified by the ASC staff, especially 
involving complaint resolution and enforcement.  

It is the belief of our Board Member that this information would be helpful in meeting 
with Texas state legislators concerning our present enforcement problems and might 
contribute to an effort to move the TALCB from an appropriations situation to one in 
which the Board could become self-directed and self-funded. To further verify the 
assumption that a self-directed and self-funded would be in a better position to handle 
staffing and resource dedication to complaint matters we would need to see if such  



states have been less likely to receive warning letters from the ASC staff over the past 
few years.  

Should you not have this information I would appreciate any advice on where I might 
find such information short of sending letters to each of the 49 other states. likewise, if 
you have any further suggestions on how we might obtain additional financial resources 
to address our inability to close complaints in less than one year, we would welcome 
your recommendations.  

Many thanks for your assistance on this matter. 

 

cc:  Shirley Ward  
Jamie Ratliff  


